
 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 Friday 13th March 2015 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As a school we have been given a wonderful opportunity to take part in the Melksham Day of 
Dance next Wednesday afternoon, 18th March, at Melksham Assembly Hall from 1pm to 3pm. This 
is an annual Wiltshire schools country dancing festival and should be a lot of fun!  
 
If your child would like to take part, please could you sign and return the consent form below to 
the school at your earliest convenience as places will be given on a first come first served basis. As 
we will only be taking a small number of children, I was wondering whether some of you would be 
happy to drive your children to and from the event. If you would be kind enough to do so, please 
indicate below.  
 
This promises to be a great afternoon for the children and I will look forward to us all taking part.  
 

 
Best wishes 
Ian Rockey 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
I give permission for my child……………………………………………………. to take part in the Melksham Day 
of Dance on Wednesday 18th March. 
 
Please tick, if you are able to offer transport: 
 
 Yes, I am able to transport         children to and from the Melksham Day of Dance. 
 
 No, I am unable to provide transport; however, I give permission for my child to be driven 

to and from Melksham Day of Dance by a teacher or nominated parent from Westwood 

School in their own car. 

 
If I require my child to use a car seat, I shall provide one. 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………………………….. 
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